
Minutes of the WCPCA general membership meeting
October 11, 2013 

The annual membership meeting was held at the potluck on October 11, 2013.
Approximately 35 members were present.  Members voted to amend the bylaws in 
response to a recommendation that the board had made at its April meeting.

To make the bylaws consistent with a 2012 revision of the constitution the board 
recommended that in Article V, Section 4 of the bylaws, the second part of the sentence, 
as underlined, be deleted as follows: The Board of Directors meets as the need arises 
but shall meet at least once a month. 

Dorothy Soper
Acting secretary
Approved by the board, 12/15/13


